
1ST SYRESHAM BROWNIES 

 

We are having a great time at Brownies now that we are able to meet 

up again after such a long break! 

We are a small group of girls but we have an action packed 

programme of meetings each week. Due to covid all the new 

Brownies started at the same time which made for a few exciting 

evenings, generally we have one or two start at a time with the older 

girls showing them the ropes!  This obviously didn’t happen. 

Most weeks we have a theme for the evening and work towards 

badges following the Brownie guidelines. 

Often we do things for others and we arranged a Curry Night to raise 

funds for Katharine House Hospice.  We sent them a cheque for £200 

which was a great effort. 

We are planning to plant flowers for the Jubilee and celebrate this 

event with our own Brownie Street Party. 

As we did not have Brownies for a long period of time but still had to 

pay a full subscription to Girlguiding for 2020 and 2021, we are very 

short of funds at the moment. Thanks to the Parish Council however, 

for our grant, without it we would have folded. 

We are hoping to be able to go to the wave and flume session at 

Towcester soon as this was an event planned and cancelled at the start 

of lockdown 2020! 

Thanks also must go to Rabbit and Heffalump who ably assist me 

each week. We have also been fortunate enough to have 2 girls 

completing their service section for D of E recently.  Both Tigger and 

Eeyore have been a great asset. 

WOL (alias Paula Green) 


